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To whom it may concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Brian Kosarko at Twin Pines in 

Cuyahoga Falls, OH. 

 

Brian Kosarko is a very detail-oriented individual who is beyond proud of his business. He began Twin 

Pines with a vision to genuinely make a difference and be a valuable asset to other businesses. He 

understands the importance of data and its safety, so he makes it his top priority to ensure you are 

protected.   

 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Brian for 11 months in a business capacity, but I also have the 

pleasure of being his neighbor. Brian is a wonderful person to be around. His knowledge and confidence 

are unmatched. He always makes time for great conversation at chamber meetings, outings, and all 

networking events. Brian also has an eye for his community, so he makes a point of being there any 

chance he can.  

 

I highly recommend Brian Kosarko at Twin Pines for anyone looking for top quality IT protection and 

cybersecurity. With a great eye for detail and the aspiration to help everyone, Brian is ready to provide 

twenty-four-hour service so you always have access to the tools and expertise you need when you need 

it most. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Fred Carter 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 


